
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

City of Two Rivers 
Council Chambers, City Hall 

1717 E. Park Street, Two Rivers WI 54241 
September 6, 2022 

6:00 PM 
 
The City Council of the City of Two Rivers will conduct a public hearing regarding the Senior 
Center Modification project funded by Community Development Block Grant - Coronavirus 
Program (CDBG-CV) funds.  The public is invited to attend to learn about the CDBG program, to 
provide comments on the project, and help identify additional community development needs.  
Residents of the City of Two Rivers are encouraged to attend, especially residents with low to 
moderate incomes.  The meeting room is handicapped accessible.  Persons needing additional 
accommodations should contact Jamie Jackson at telephone number (920) 793-5526 or via 
email:  jjackson@two-rivers.org. 
 
Run date:  08/23/2022 & 08/30/22 
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